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I am writing to support the design standards recommended by SMILE be added to DOZA to
facilitate better building design in Sellwood-Moreland. As we have seen recently, much of the recent
building design is garbage and allowing it to continue will turn the area into another concrete
wasteland. The design standards recommended by SMILE will keep that from happening.
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